
What happens after the entries have been done and accepted?? 

 

Once the entry closing date has passed the entries will be processed and a draft programme of entries is 

produced. If it is a Coventry Meet this is then posted on the Club website for people to double check 

everything is correct. If it is an external meet then again a draft programme can appear on that Club’s 

website, or details are confirmed to our Competition entry volunteer which is either Julia Betteley 

Julia.betteley@coventry-swimming.org.uk or Avril Ementon avril.ementon@coventry-swimming.org.uk  

 

Most Open Meets have a withdrawal system whereby if a swimmer is not intending to compete in an event 

they are on the programme for then they can withdraw before the competition starts. This is usually done via 

email before the day on at the Meet desk before the warm up of the session the event is in. It is a good idea 

to withdraw in advance as this prevents any empty lanes in the races and in some instances can avoid any 

fines being imposed. 

 

The LATEST arrival time for the session your child is swimming in is usually 10 mins before the warm up 

starts for that session. This information can be seen on the pre-meet information on the Club website or 

details can be found from your Club Coach. You can go with your child into the changing rooms but once 

they are through the changing rooms you are not allowed onto poolside unless you have a poolside pass. 

Your child can then make their way onto poolside where the Club staff for that competition will be waiting 

for them. If running late please contact someone from the club so we are aware you are on your way, there 

are usually two coaches & two Team managers at least on poolside at each competition. 

 

Leaving poolside  
If your child needs to leave poolside for any reason, even if going to the toilet, then they need to let a staff 

member know. If there is more than one session of swimming that they are in they can leave poolside in 

between to see you etc but again the Team Managers need to be informed where they are. Please note the 

Team Staff are only responsible for your child whilst they are on poolside, once they leave the swimmer is 

then the responsibility of the parents/responsible adult appointed by parent. 

 

Training Sessions  
Training sessions are run as normal for all sessions over the weekends (including Fridays) and there are no 

problems with swimmers doing these and the competition. Any training changes will be notified in advance 

via Coaches, email and details on the Club website. 

 

Competition Kit 

The Club has Team kit which can be purchased online the Club Shop. We ask that all swimmers wear this 

team kit to feel part of the team etc. If your swimmer wears a swimming cap then it is compulsory in 

competition for this to be a “C” hat.  Club swimming Hats can be purchased from the Club Night Desk on a 

Friday. The link to the website for this is http://www.coventry-swimming.org.uk/?p=117  
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